
From: Alex Tavuchis <atavuchis@coastconstruction.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 4:43 PM 
To: Jack Crompton <jcrompton@whistler.ca>; Julie Sakamoto <jsakamoto@whistler.ca>; Arthur De Jong 
<adejong@whistler.ca>; Cathy Jewett <cjewett@whistler.ca>; Ralph Forsyth <rforsyth@whistler.ca>; 
John Grills <jgrills@whistler.ca>; Duane Jackson <djackson@whistler.ca>; Jen Ford <jford@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Noise Bylaw 
 
Hello Mayor, Council and Staff, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the CHBA Sea to Sky and the home building community.    We are not in favour 
of shortened hours for construction, and specifically to the shorter day proposed on Saturday.  Often 
Saturdays are dealt with as a “normal day of the week” when we deal with logistical tie ups and weather 
that causes delays to our schedules Monday to Friday.   
Building homes is a difficult job at the best of times, add logistical issues along with labour shortages and 
limited trade availability  and we are forced to become more creative on how we can achieve our goals 
of building affordable homes in a timely manner.  As builders we can work around a great number of 
issues, having our local municipality add to our issues seems short sighted.  We are not sure why this 
report was not shared with CHBA Sea to Sky with enough time to comment constructively.  We need 
more heads up on these kind of decisions.  
 
Thank you,  
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